

Tain and Fearn Free Church

Today – Sunday 6th April 2025
Hilton 10am and Tain 11:30am
Rev A MacAulay – *Planting a Seed.* Jo.12:24 p.1080

Hilton 5pm & Tain 6:30pm

Rev D Morrison - A Word in Season. 1 Sam.23:16 p.296

Tea & Coffee are served after the morning services

Sunday School is on today, but not the next 2 Sundays.

Monday: The Free Lunch is off for the holidays.

Tuesday: Crafts & Company in Tain Hall from 2-4:30pm.

Road to Recovery meets in Tain Hall at 7pm.

Wednesday: Prayer Meetings in Tain and Hilton at 7:30pm.

Thursday: Casan Beaga is off and will resume on 24th April.

The Kirk-Session meets on Zoom at 7:30pm.

Friday: 11am – New Church Prayer Time.

Tain Lunch Club will resume on 25th April.

Next Sunday: AM – Colin Fast

PM – David Wilkie

If you would like a visit, speak to one of the elders or contact the minister, Alasdair on 892 156 or superalimac@btinternet.com

Tain Free Church

Committed to Christ / Committed to Church / Committee to Community

Easter Cracked: Thanks to all who were involved and those who prayed and donated to Easter Cracked this week. It went very well.

Hilton Manse Clean: Thanks to those who cleaned the manse last Monday. It is much appreciated.

Hilton Manse Furnishings: We intend to have the manse partially furnished so that it can be used to accommodate any supply preachers from further afield. If you are parting with any furniture in the near future please let the deacons know. We will be looking for lounge, bedroom and dining furniture, as well as crockery, cutlery, pots & pans. Please email - deacons@tainandfearnfreechurch.co.uk

Camps Fundraiser: There is marmalade for sale in Hilton Hall at £3.

Steadfast Global: On 16th May we will have Malcolm MacLeod from Steadfast Global back to update us on the work of that organisation. He will speak at the joint meeting in Tain. *Steadfast Global* is the mission organisation that we adopted last year and are supporting for a year.

Holiday Club: We plan to run a Holiday Club for 4 days in the summer holidays. This would be from $5^{th}-8^{th}$ August with help from an American church. More details will follow. But if you think you may be able to help please let Alasdair or Mairi know.

Safeguarding Coordinator: If you have any concerns about Safeguarding issues, you should contact our Safeguarding Coordinator, Mary Bauld on 07756 061 134, or the Depute Coordinator, Mary Paterson on 832 177. The contact details for both are also on the notice board in the hall.

What shall I render to the Lord for all his gifts to me? Ps.116:12

Charity No. SCO13392